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To: GRANTS-COE-GRANTEE-ALERT@LIST.NIH.GOVGRANTS-COE-GRANTEE-ALERT@L

Date: 12/28/2015 11:00:30 AM
Subject: CHANGE IN SUBMISSION OF FEDERAL FINANCIAL REPORTS SF-425

Attachments: SF 425 Reporting Change Letter 12.15-15.pdf

Good morning,

Please review the attached document regarding a change in submission of Federal Financial 
Reports.

Regards,

ACF Office of Grants Management

To unsubscribe from the GRANTS-COE-GRANTEE-ALERT list, click the following link: 
http://list.nih.gov/cgi-bin/wa.exe?SUBED1=GRANTS-COE-GRANTEE-ALERT&A=1
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